From: sburton@co.weber.ut.us,
To: bowlerkr@aol.com,
Cc: mborchert@co.weber.ut.us, tweight@co.weber.ut.us,
Subject: Rauzi 2 Subdivision pre application meeting notes
Date: Mon, Jun 13, 2022 1:36 pm

Kay,

Here are our pre-application meeting notes from earlier today:

You had a plat, water will serve, septic feasibility ready to submit. In addition to this we need a title report dated
within 30 days from your submittal date. Our planning technician will require you to upload this email as proof

of pre-application notes. This email also acts as the required ‘street connectivity plan’ because your future right
of way is shown on the plat.

We need all of this documentation to be submitted on frontier, electronically. The subdivision fee 1s $1,225.

Let me know if you have other questions.

Thank you,

Steve



